THE VISIT BY THE TAFS ALUMNA
REPORT
BY YAMINI BANA XII-A

TAFS, 7 April 2022: A visit to the school by ex-tafsian, Mrs. Rashmi Tiwari Shankar of the 1974 batch was organized by the school, the visit comprised of interaction with the students of class XII A about the heritage and history of the school in which all the students and teachers participated whole heartedly. The interaction was enthusiastic and enlightening and continued for about an hour. The colloquial exchange encompassed topics such as changes in the school's physical structure, co-curricular and curricular activities, school programme and other such memories from 1974.

This memorable visit was very much appreciated by all students. It was highly motivating and encouraging for them.





